
Riverside Parents, Staff and Friends Association (RPSFA) is a 
registered Charity which organises events both for 
fundraising and to provide opportunities for families to meet 
and socialise. For example, the PSFA organise events like the 
Christmas and Summer Fair to raise additional funds which 
can further enrich our pupils learning experiences. These 
events also provide valuable opportunities for families to 
meet each other. 
 

We would like to invite you, or members of your family and 
friends, to  join the PSFA and be as involved as you are able 
to. We plan to host one meeting per term (over Zoom) and we 
would love to see you there.  
 

Please do join us; make some new friends alongside helping 
to support our Riverside community. 

For further information or to sign up to help, please 
contact Lauren Mullan or Lisa Mason at: 

 PSFA@riverside.bromley.sch.uk 


